
 

 

 

23 October 2017 

 

CUPE5555 is switching to an electronic voting sytem and the requirements to be able to vote on 

line is that you know your Employee Number and your Union Number.  Your Union Number is 

indicated on your “red” membership card, and has the letter  “C” before the number.       

(1)  Please check the attached list to see if your name is indicated.  If your name appears on 

the list, you are good to go and have the voting requirements. 

 

(2) If by chance you have a membership card and your name does not appear on the list, 

please notify Marilyn Barnes at marilyn_barnes@cupe5555.ca  

If your name is not on the list, you are required to fill out the Union Membership Application 

Form.  A hard copy of the application form is attached, however, an online form can be found on 

the CUPE5555 website under “Forms”.  Once completed, it can be faxed to 905-623-5352 or 

your application can be scanned and sent to Marilyn Barnes.  

THE DEADLINE FOR RECEIVING YOUR UNION MEMBERSHIP NUMBER IS 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 6TH.  IF YOU DO NOT HAVE THIS NUMBER, YOU WILL NOT 

BE ELIGIBLE TO VOTE. 

Instructions on the electronic voting will follow after the November 6th deadline. 

 

Election Committee 
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